





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257

9th December 2019

Dear Parents of children in Mrs Fance's Class,

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Fance is pregnant. Although, her leaving date has not been finalised as of yet, I am expecting her to commence her maternity leave on 2^{nd} April 2020.

Our deputy headteacher, Mrs Cartwright, will be covering your child's class during Mrs Fance's maternity leave. Mrs Cartwright already teaches the children every Wednesday and she is very much looking forward to teaching your child full time in the summer term.

We would like to wish Mrs Fance all the best on her maternity leave.

Kind regards

Claire Whiting Headteacher

"What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.















